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Do not pass this bill. I'm against this bill as it would have negative consequences to
the medical cannabis industry in Maine. The small operator will face higher operating
costs, which will force companies out of business. Other states have seen their
medical programs fade away as adult use become more prominent. This bill will make
Maine follow the same path.



